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Policy/Notification

Subject: Discontinuance

Policies/Notifications
of FLIR TAO3-KIT

Effective Date: May 3, 2022
Number: 0071

Dear valued Teledyne FLIR partner:

Please be advised that the FLIR TA03-KIT has been officially discontinued. We have no replacement at this
time. Please indicate that the TAO3-KIT is now discontinued on any web presence that your organization
utilizes for advertising, including any 3™ party listings.

We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your continued business.

Sincerely yours,

Don 7wnane

Don Turano
VP Global Sales & Marketing




